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March 16, 1989

Mr. Daniel R. Stoll, Manager

Campus Club
401 Coffman Memorial Union

\

Dear Mr. Stoll:

I am delighted to hear that you're taking over the club and enjoyed your biographical sketch. I'm
sure your taste in food and drink and service experience will move things forward.

| have experience with another club in which the designation of a Wine Committee works
famously. It meets but once a year and selects "good buys" for the club. Most of the expenses
are borne by the promotion of the wine dealers and vineyards involved. The club gets the best
wines, at the best price, for the cost of one dinner per year. | recommend you consider that or
another strategy. It has been embarrassing for years to bring distinguished visitors to our club
and have such an inadequate selection of wines to offer them.

We also have a challenge for the Campus Club to provide attractive low-fat, vegetarian, or
"healthier" choices for meals and snacks. There are a number of very skilled people in this
field in the School of Public Health, especially Dr. Rebecca Mullis, and Dr. Pat Elmer. Either of
them, I'm sure, would be happy to counsel you toward more healthful alternative chouces for
members, for the cafeteria and for banquet and snack menus.

| have not been active in the Club because | find the decor depressing and the food and wine
inferior to what | can offer guests at home or in local restaurants. | think you would find a
greater source of support in the University community if we were able to upgrade these basic
ingredients of the club.
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Manch 27, 1989 V

Dn. Henny Blackbunn M
Directon
Division of Epidemiology

School of Public Health
Dear Dn., Blackbuan,

Many thanks {fon the Letter and comments. The idea of a wine
committee A4 an excellent one, No qaeat&on that the present
selection of "fug wines" and 5henny Leaves much %o be desinred.,

T wonder if{ you would considenr being my guest {on Lunch along
with youn colleagues Dn, Mullis and Dn, Elmen, 1'd enfoy get-
ing feedback {rom you on the wine and 5ood situation and disc-
ussing strategies for improvement In boith aneas,

Give me a call if that's feasible and we'lL set up a time, wﬂé&w?
any nate, thank you again fon the welcome, T1's much appnec- C;;af7
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